
       

Good Afternoon Villagers, 

It’s time again to find anyone who may have an interest in running for the Board of 

Directors.  Holiday Villages of Livingston has two positions that are up for re-election this 

year.  Each position is a three-year term if elected.  If you are interested in running, please 

contact one of the Election Committee Members, Mickie Parker at the office, Heleshia Brock 

or Donna Palermo. YOU MUST SIGN UP BEFORE MARCH 1, 2023.  These two positions 

will be voted on by the residents of Holiday Villages. The Election will take place on the 

third Saturday of May as always. 

Each year following the election, the Board of Directors appoints Officers of the Association 

positions which are President, one or more Vice Presidents, a Secretary, and a Treasurer.  

Each of these positions is a one year term.  If you are interested in one of the Officer 

positions, please contact the BOD at HVLOABOD@gmail.com. 

As an additional option for contacting one of the three election committee members, you 

may also send an email to manager@holidayvillageslivingston.com or 

HVLOABOD@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tony Key, HVLOA President 

Cc: HVLOA 2023 Election Committee 

Cc: HVLOA BOD 
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